
September 15, 1966 

Mr. Lee R . Grogan 
President 
Georgia Jaycees 
P . O . Box 616 
Perry,Georgia 31069 

Dear Mr. Grogan: 

During these difficult days , it is gratifying 
to have your message of confidence and 
encouragen1ent. 

With appreciation, I am 

Sincerely, 

IAJr:lp 

Ivan All , Jr. 
Mayor 




